
From: Craig Klein [mailto:cklein@caprecsys.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 2:51 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB63 
 
This planned rule change is a terrible idea and will place unnecessary burdens on small businesses.  It 
will incentivize companies to keep staffing levels below 50 FTE’s, which essentially means it is another 
regulatory job killer.  To expect small business to have the same reporting requirements as large multi-
national companies is absurd.  I do not understand why there is an effort to make things more difficult 
for small business as opposed to making things easier so we can continue to create the vast majority of 
new jobs in this country.  Small business owners like myself are fed up with the regulatory environment 
that acts like an 800 pound gorilla preventing us from creating jobs, and being the most important cog in 
the US economy.  I could go on and on about how the regulatory bodies of this government are a drain, 
a strain and a pain on the economy. 
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